July 1, 2011
TO THE EDUCATOR ADDRESSED:

SUBJECT:
New Research Report Concerning Advanced Placement and International Baccalaureate Examination Results
The Texas Education Agency Division of Accountability Research is pleased to announce the publication of a new report: Advanced Placement and International Baccalaureate Examination Results in Texas, 2009-10 (Publication No. GE11 601 07). Published on an annual basis, the report presents an update on Advanced Placement (AP) and International Baccalaureate (IB) participation, examination performance, and advanced courses taken by Texas high school students through the 2009-10 school year.
The report is available online at http://www.tea.state.tx.us/acctres/ap_ib_index.html

HYPERLINK "http://www.tea.state.tx.us/index4.aspx?id=4119".
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